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Public Vehicles							     
The road leading to the Emergency Department (ED – also known as 
Accident & Emergency) accessible from Foresterhill Road will become 
a one way system. This road will be accessible ONLY to emergency 
vehicles, public vehicles requiring access to ED (or the Fracture Clinic) 
and delivery vehicles.

Due to the one way system, access to the Emergency Department will be 
via Foresterhill Road or from Ashgrove Road West by using the loop road. 
Please refer to the map.

Access to the Royal Aberdeen Children’s Hospital (RACH) car park will 
remain unaffected during these works. People are reminded that parking 
is available in the Lady Helen Multi-Storey Car Park and where possible 
patients and visitors are encouraged to use this facility. 

Introduction
Work to construct the new Baird Family Hospital and Anchor Centre will 
commence in January 2021. To allow for this work to start safely two key 
changes will be implemented from 5th January 2021:

•	 One-way road system to a section of the campus.

•	 Change to pedestrian access to Foresterhill Road from Westburn Road.

Please see the information included in this booklet that explains access 
to the site for public vehicles, pedestrians and emergency vehicles. 

We apologise for any inconvenience these essential works may cause. If 
you require any further information please contact the Project Team on 
gram.bairdandanchor@nhs.scot 

Keep up to date with the Baird and ANCHOR project.                               
www.bairdanchor.org
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Pedestrian Footpaths					      

(Foresterhill Road from Westburn Road)

The pedestrian footpath on the east side of Foresterhill Road accessible 
from Westburn Road will close. The pedestrian footpath on the west 
side of Foresterhill Road will remain open and a new zebra crossing will 
be installed to allow pedestrians a way of crossing the road to continue 
their journey as normal.
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Information for Emergency Services
The road leading to the Emergency Department (ED) accessible from 
the Foresterhill Road junction will become a one way system. This road 
will be accessible ONLY to emergency vehicles, public vehicles requiring 
access to ED and delivery vehicles accessing the pink zone loading bay 
area.

Vehicles leaving ED and the pink zone loading bay will be required to 
turn left down past The Royal Aberdeen Children’s Hospital (RACH).

Due to the one way system, access to the Emergency Department and 
the pink zone loading bay will be via Foresterhill Road or from Ashgrove 
Road West by using the loop road as appropriate. Please refer to the map. 

Helicopter Arrivals     

On arrival of a helicopter the Scottish Ambulance Service will make the 
decision to go either via the ‘Haul Road’ which will take them to the rear 
of RACH and into ED or they may exit onto Westburn Road and enter ED 
via the Foresterhill Road junction.   
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This publication is also available in other formats and languages on request. Please call Equality and Diversity on 01224 551116  
or 01224 552245 or email: gram.communications@nhs.scot
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